
FREE Government Money for Your Child’s Education 
  

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Families whose child was born in or after 2004, and whose 

family income is below $45,000, are able to receive up to 

$2000 free from the Government of Canada to pay for 

their children's education! 

Parents only have to subscribe to a registered education savings plan 

(RESP).  No contribution to the Plan is required to be able to receive 

government assistance. When you subscribe to an RESP, the 

Government of Canada shall immediately deposit $500 (and may deposit 

up to $1,500 to your child’s Plan) up to the age of 15 years. More 

information is available @ www.smartsaver.org/index.shtml. 

Since many families in Kent County may not be aware of this program, 

the Kent Community Inclusion Network is able to offer the following 

services to support families with the registration process:  

 

• Available to meet with parent groups 

• Provide documentation that can be distributed to families 

• Help parents to complete the application 

 

For more information, please contact: 

  

Colette B. Lacroix, Directrice générale/Executive Director 

Réseau d'inclusion communautaire de Kent / Kent Community Inclusion 

Network 

149 rue Acadie, Suite 200, Richibucto, N.B., E4W 3V5 

506-523-1239 

https://www.facebook.com/RICKENTCIN 


